
       
 

Town of The Blue Mountains Zoning By-law Amendment File#P2697 &  

Grey County Plan of Subdivision Application 42T-2010-03 

**PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION** 

Please note that the public meeting that was rescheduled for April 8, 2019 at 
the Town Municipal Office has been cancelled.  The purpose of the Public 
Meeting was to hear any further comments about the proposed revisions to 
the Windfall Subdivision (42T-2010-03) and associated zoning by-law 
amendment (File P2697). 

The Applicant has asked that the processing and review of the current 
applications be deferred at this time as they are considering further changes 
based on input received by the public and other matters. 

The Applicant notes that the nature of the changes being considered could 
affect phasing, allocation of the single and semi-detached units, and minor 
servicing infrastructure details.  The Applicant notes that it will take time for 
them to make these changes and submit revised applications. 

Once the Town and the County have received revised submissions from the 
Applicant, we will notify you and also notify you of the new public meeting 
date. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Town or the County if you have any 
questions. 

 

Randy Scherzer (Grey County Planner) 

County of Grey Planning 

Department 

595 9th Avenue East 

Owen Sound, ON, N4K 3E3 

 

 
randy.scherzer@grey.ca 

 

 
519-372-0219 ext. 1237 

 

Shawn Postma (Town Planner) 

Town of The Blue Mountains 

PO Box 310 – 32 Mill Street 

Thornbury, ON, N0H 2P0 

 

planning@thebluemountains.ca 

 

519-599-3131 ext. 248 

 

Dated at Owen Sound this 25th day of March, 2019. 
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